Hebron Park Board Meeting Minutes
Date: 12/9/21

In Attendance: Linda B., Don E., Brittany H., John S., Jacqueline L. & Frank S. This
meeting was held via Zoom.

Meeting Called to Order: 7:18 PM

Minutes for November Meeting: Minutes reviewed, motion to approve made by
Linda, Brittany 2.

Treasurer’s Report: Motion to approve treasurer’s report and invoices made by
Linda, Brittany 2", Invoices — Motion to approve by Linda, Brittany 2.

Old Business: Welcome Santa event discussed, we replaced Santa with Lyle
Ziants because Don was ill but he did a great job. Donations for the Silent Auction
raised the sum of $473.00, received $650.00 cash donations, and donation jar at
event had total of $72.00, for a total sum to be deposited in our gift fund of
$1,195.00.

We also received a donation made by Girl Scout Troop #35596 in the amount of
$797.00 as a thank you to the Parks Dept. for everything we do in the Town. We
will deposit this in our gift fund as well. We decided that we would plant one of
the trees at the Front Street project with a plaque honoring this troop for their
generous donation.

The Light up Hebron contest winners were voted on and our winners were: 506
Aspen Street, 523 Tamarack and 109 Fir Court. Linda will be sure to get the checks
issued for the winner’s prize money.

New Business: Linda advised that after we transfer money left in programs to the
supplies fund and paying the outstanding invoices, we should have the amount of
$3,094.09 left to be encumbered and Don made a motion and Linda 2" to request
that the Clerk Treasurer request that amount be encumbered by the Council
towards the quote we received from Hubinger’s for 5 trees including planting on
Front Street.

Motion made by Don and Linda 2" to resume meetings in person. Brittany
advised that she would not be able to attend meetings in person because of the
nature of her job and the possibility of exposure to Co-vid. We need to check with



Cathy as far as whether she would be willing to attend in person or not. We are
also going to see what Council decides about future meetings.

A short conversation was had as to whether or not it would be prudent to look
into purchasing a trail cam for the area on the walking trail that has experienced
theft and vandalism. That conversation will be had again at our January meeting.

Meeting Adjourned: 8:03 Motion to adjourn made by Linda, Brittany 2",

Submitted and approved:

By: %——ﬁ S

Linda Brebner, President/Secretary




